
Disney’s Mary Poppins, Jr.
After a two year wait, NMYA’s production of Mary Poppins, Jr. will open at 
the KiMo Theatre on April 21.  Our two school performances are sold-out 
and tickets for the public performances on April 23 & 24 at 2:00 p.m. are 
selling fast.  Don’t miss the fun and magic at No. 17, Cherry Tree Lane when 
Jane and Michael Banks require a new nanny to keep them in line.  Enjoy 
the brilliant score based on the popular 1964 Disney film and the 2006 
Broadway musical, with stage direction by Paul Bower, choreography by 
Michelle Eiland, set design by Dahl Delu, and costumes by Rosemary 
Gallegos.  Tickets available at www.abqtickets.com

Robin Hood
Our tour of Robin Hood is nearly full and our two public performances nearly 
sold out.  Get your tickets today to see this action-packed play, featuring 
Robin and his merry band taking on the evil Lady Merle. Tim Kelly’s script 
features four sword fights on stage! Cheer for the good guys at the North 
4th Theater on May 7 and on tour May 2—6.  Tickets available at 
www.holdmyticket.com.  Call NMYA to have Robin Hood visit your school.

Newsletter

New Mexico Young Actors, Inc.  42nd Season 2021—2022                          April 2022

Drama I 

Our four spring Drama I classes are in rehearsal for their public performances 
in May.  Make plans now to attend these free presentations and enjoy the 
future talent of NMYA—May 9 & 11 @ 7:30 p.m., May 13 @ 6:30 p.m. at 7001 
San Antonio, Albuquerque, and May 20 @ 6:30 p.m., 1004 24th St., Rio 
Rancho.
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Summer Workshop 

Register now for NMYA’s 
annual summer theater 
workshop in June. Go to 
www.nmyoungactors.org to 
sign up!  
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NMYA mourns the loss of our 
longtime costume designer 
and friend, Jaime Pardo.  
Jaime passed away on March 
8 after a battle with cancer.  
Our play, Robin Hood, which 
he was scheduled to direct, 
will be dedicated to him.  A 
Go-Fund me page (https://
gofund.me/b83940a4) has 
been created for those who 
want to donate toward a 
youth theater scholarship in 
his memory.
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